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Announcement: Reminder of Key Dates for Program Years 2020 
and 2021 
 
 
Currently – MAPIR is open and accepting Medicaid Promoting Interoperability (PI) Program 
attestations for Program Year 2020. 
 
February 28, 2021 – The date the attestation grace period for Program Year 2020 will end. 
 
To Be Determined – The Department of Social Services (DSS) will notify providers when 
MAPIR is available for Program Year 2021. 
 
August 31, 2021 - The date the attestation grace period for Program Year 2021 will end. 
 
December 31, 2021 – The date the 2021 Security Risk Analysis (SRA) needs to be uploaded 
to MAPIR by.  Please note, the 2021 SRA may be completed after submitting your 2021 
attestation.  However, the completed SRA will need to be uploaded to MAPIR by December 31, 
2021. 
 
 
Please allow for enough time to submit completed attestations by the deadlines noted above.  It 
is not recommended that you wait until the last day to submit an application.  There will be no 
extensions or exceptions for program years 2020 or 2021. 
 

 
For more guidance on eligibility and program requirements, please visit the Myers & 
Stauffer Medicaid PI Program website. 

 
 

       

Myers & Stauffer Contact 
Information: 
Call: 1-855-716-9376 

Email: CTMedicaidPI@mslc.com 

 

Gainwell Technologies Contact Information 
(MAPIR Tech Asst): 
Call: 1-855-313-6638 

Email: ctmedicaid-ehr@dxc.com 
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